Town of Blowing Rock ABC Board PO Box 413 Blowing Rock, NC 28605 Phone (828) 295-7513 Bob Miller, Chairman David Greene, Member Susie Greene, Member Edith Nations, Manager

The members of the Blowing Rock ABC Board held their meeting on March 12, 2015. Chair Bob Miller called the monthly meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. All members were then given the opportunity to excuse themselves from any business items that posed possible conflicts. None were reported.

The minutes of the prior meeting were approved as presented by a unanimous vote.

The Manager gave her report on sales that ended on February 28, 2015. Sales were \$86,367.09. This was an increase from \$77,285.15 in February 2014.

Old Business:

- 1) The Manager received one quote for the removal of dead trees on the property and is waiting on a secondary quote from Wren's Nest.
- 2) The Manager checked on current CD rates from surrounding banks. The Board voted to table the possible reinvestment of funds into another CD until a future date.

New Business:

- 1) Dalcom will deliver and train staff on the use of the inventory guns by April.
- 2) David Greene has completed his ethics class.
- 3) The budget is being prepared for the Board to review and make any changes or suggestions.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be on April 23, 2015 at 3:00 P.M. at the Blowing Rock ABC Store.

Edith Nations

Manager